
 

 

SPX MARKET NOTICE
 

 

CANCELLATION OF TRADES ON THE ELECTRONIC TRADING PLATFORM  

 

The South Pacific Stock Exchange (SPX) wishes to notify the market that the following trades executed during trading 

on 5th July 2024 have been cancelled following a review which determined that the trades were executed as a result 

of orders that were placed in error by the Broker Representative concerned.  

 

Trade Numbers 

 

20240705-2536 

20240705-2537 

20240705-2538 

20240705-2539 

20240705-2540 

 

 

 

Sheraj Obeyesekere 

Chief Executive Officer 
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